
Malmesbury Town Council 

Town Hall and Facilities Committee meeting 17.6.20 

Report No.5 White Lion Park Basketball Hoops 

 

1. On the 13th March new basketball hoops and backboards were installed in the basketball 

court at White Lion Park, to replace the existing hoops and boards that were broken, at a cost 

of £1197. 

 

                                     

 

                                              (Picture shows hoop as new) 

 

2. The following week one of the hoops was broken, and unusable. 

 

3. The second hoop has been removed for the time being, to reinforce the Covid 19 guidelines 

prohibiting use of play areas.  

 

4. The Committee is asked to consider the matter of re-instating the hoop (in line with 

government guidance) and instruct the Town Clerk accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

Richard Spencer- Williams – Town Clerk   

 

 


